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Quaylink Q1 and Q2 diversion in
Gateshead from 12 August

From Saturday 12 August until Friday 1 September, there will be works at
Arthur Street near the junction with Prince Consort Road.

During the works, service Q1 towards Gateshead and service Q2 from
Gateshead will be unable to serve Jackson Street, Gateshead High Street or
Arthur Street.

Between Prince Consort Road and Gateshead Interchange, buses will run via
Prince Consort Road (dual carriageway section) and Charles Street in both
directions.



Go North East website

https://www.gonortheast.co.uk/

